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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

09/10/2021  17:16:052021/3828/P OBJNOT Michael Kraitt This is not "Residential Minor Alterations", and it is not the erection of an outbuilding. This is the erection of a 

large single storey rear garden OFFICE BUILDING. The erection of a rear garden OFFICE BUILDING should 

not be allowed in a conservation area, especially if trees are being removed as well. It is also not correct to 

maintain that this will have a minimal effect on the amenities of the neighbours. We live in the adjoining 

property and the proposed development will be clearly visible from our lounge and bedroom windows, our 

conservatory and our balcony. It will therefore not only spoil the view we have enjoyed for many years from the 

rear of our property, but will have a detrimental impact on the environment and the whole character of the 

area. In view of the above, we object to the proposed development and believe it should not be approved.
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